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November 23rd, 1926.

«

A. P. Thwaites, Esq 
Secretary-Treasurer,
Montreal Miniature Rifle Association, 
50 Bishop Street,
Montreal.

• t

Dear Mr. Thwaites
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of November 22nd, in which you ere good 
enough to ask me to continue to act as Patron of 
your Association.

’’'ill you please convey to the 
members of the Association my thanks for the proffered 
honour and say that I shall be very glad to comply 
with the request.

V'ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.
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